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From: Davidson Ian
To: Trant Lindsay
Subject: FW: please seriously consider
Date: Thursday, February 12, 2015 9:36:12 AM


 
 


From: Nancy McKimens [mailto:nmckimens@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 9:36 AM
To: Davidson Ian
Subject: please seriously consider
 
HB2633
As a 1/2 time resident on the coast, I see the potentially dangerous building that is allowed
despite common sense...
I hope you support this bill.
Thank you


-- 
Nancy E McKimens
503-297-1756
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